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PHILADELPHIA TO SEA DREDGING MAINTENANCE AND DEEPENING PROJECT
Update 4

***CHANGES ARE IN BOLD FONT***

The Captain of the Port (COTP), Delaware Bay, is notifying mariners that safety zones two and three associated
with the Philadelphia to Sea Dredging Maintenance and Deepening Projects have been removed. Anchorage
requirements for Marcus Hook Anchorage (No. 7) have returned to normal in accordance with 33 CFR
110.157. Safety zone one remains in effect for the duration of the maintenance project.

Safety zone one *Active* includes all the waters within a 250 yard radius of the dredge ESSEX and all associated
dredge equipment operating in or around Marcus Hook Range.

If you have any questions regarding the contents of this bulletin, please contact the Waterways Management staff
at (215) 271-4889 or the Situation Unit Controller at (215) 271-4807.

S.E. ANDERSON
Captain, U.S. Coast Guard
Captain of the Port, Delaware Bay
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